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Comments: | object to the Forest Service proposal to open more trails in our National Forests to electric bikes,
also known as e-bikes. The increased disturbance to wildlife that e-bikes will cause is unacceptable as are the
problems that will be caused with non-motorized trail users--hikers and horseback riders. Furthermore, we don't
need more motor noise in our forests. With the ever increasing loss of wildlife habitat and wild lands, it is critical
to protect what we have left from more motorized intrusion.



